
“I have been on the Board
of Directors for the Down
Syndrome Association of
South Texas for the past
seven years. I am
currently serving as
Chairman of the Board.
What led me to join the
DSASTX and this Board
was my son Kyle, who is 12
years old, and has Down
syndrome. I wanted to
help the organization that
I knew would help and
support my son and our
family deal with his
condition.  

Chip Simmonds 
Chair

My favorite part about being a part
of this Board is seeing the positive
impact the organization has on so
many individuals with Down
Syndrome and their families
through the programs and services
provided.”


